From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 January 2015 13:27
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02004/HYBRID

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:27 PM on 26 Jan 2015 from Mr Gavin Bird.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE:- Up to 1500 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to a 150 unit care village (C2) with associated publicly accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 7,500sqm locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including link and ride; site for a football association step 5 football facility with publicly accessible ancillary facilities; public open space, associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works, (all matters reserved except for means of access to the development); and Full Planning:- development of Phase 1 at the south western corner of the site for the erection of 29 residential dwellings (29 or the 1500 described above) with associated open space, parking and landscaping; with vehicular access provided from Upper Campsfield Road (A4095), Shipton Road and Oxford Road (A44) 

	Case Officer:
	Tracey Morrissey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Gavin Bird

	Email:
	

	Address:
	25 Rosamund Drive, Woodstock OX20 1YE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I believe this proposal - almost doubling the size of Woodstock - will have detrimental effects on the cohesion of Woodstock town life, will increase traffic flow in the town and on the route into Oxford to compound an already bad situation, and will result in the loss of a valuable green field site which has both environmental and aesthetic value. The route in to a UNESCO world heritage site should not be fringed by a housing estate. This is an unsustainable proposal and lacks credible environmental data to support proposed mitigation measures for the disbenefits it will bring.


